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Appleton Primary School 
Head Teacher:  Mary Langton B.Ed.            

Chair of Governors:    Tony Garner 

 Appleton Road  

 Kingston Upon Hull  

 East Yorkshire  

 HU5 4PG 

      Dear parents and carers, 
At Appleton we are always trying to find ways to promote reading and we hope to 
buy new books linked to our curriculum for pupils to use in classrooms. For our 
fundraising this year, each Friday break time, children can bring in 20p to buy 
“Biscuits for Books”.  Some of the biscuits will be baked by school clubs. 
 

                         

Yours sincerely 

Miss A Dibnah 

Assistant Head. 
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